HERBERT SHANNON JR

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Herb,

Cogburn, Clinton H. <CCogburn@tuggleduggins.com>
Tuesday, September 05, 2017 5:26 PM

HERBERT SHANNON JR

Fox, Michael; Judy Stalder; Duggins, Nathan

RE: Sheetz Plan

Mike asked me to contact you in regards to our application. We are proposing two amendment to our zoning proposal:

1. Withdrawing the condition concerning air pumps and hoses
2. Withdrawing the condition concerning the right-of-way 3

With those withdrawals, the zoning proposal should now only include one condition regarding access to the site.

Additionally, Mike and Nathan have been in contact with Mark McDonald at City of High Point Transportation regarding
transportation and access issues. In their discussion, Mark indicated that Transportation was likely amending their
portion of the staff report regarding access, specifically regarding the access off of Gishourne Drive. We just want to
make sure the correct information is communicated to High Point City Council and understand what will be included in

the final staff report.
Thanks,

Clint IT Cogburn

Tuggle Duggins P.A.

100 N. Greene Street, Suite 600
Greensboro, NC 27401

T 336-271-5256 | F 336-274-6590
CCogburn@tuggleduggins.com
www.tuggleduggins.com

NOTICE: DISCLOSURE:
Legally privileged and confidential information may be Accounting, business or tax advice, if any, contained in this
contained in this message and is intended only for the use of communication, including attachments, is not intended as a
the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Any thorough analysis of specific issues, or a substitute for a formal

dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this material | opinion, nor is it sufficient to avoid tax-related penalties.
by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please notify us immediately.

From: HERBERT SHANNON JR [mailto:herb.shannon@highpointnc.gov]

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 3:33 PM

To: Judy Stalder



